
EXPLOSIVE DEVICE 
Montgomery, Alabama 

February 24, 2024 

DETAILS 
On Saturday, February 24, 2024, at approximately 3:42 a.m., an explosive device was detonated near the intersection of Washington Avenue and South 
Bainbridge Street, outside of the Alabama Attorney General's Office in downtown Montgomery, Alabama. The Federal Bureau of Investigation's Mobile Field 
Office, the Alabama Law Enforcement Agency, and the Alabama Attorney General’s Office are seeking the public's assistance in identifying the individual shown 
above who may have information related to this crime. 
 
Investigators are also asking anyone with digital files related to this incident to upload them online at fbi.gov/alabamaagexplosion. 
 

If you have any information concerning this case, please contact the FBI's Toll-Free Tipline at 1-800-CALL-FBI (1-800-225-5324). You may also contact 
your local FBI office, the nearest American Embassy or Consulate, or you can submit a tip online at tips.fbi.gov. 

Field Office: Mobile 

https://tips.fbi.gov/digitalmedia/4f63625fed6af5b
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
https://tips.fbi.gov/
https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/mobile
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